
HELMET REQUIREMENTS FOR CRMC PERFORMANCE DRIVING SCHOOL 

 
All helmets must have a Snell Memorial Foundation label with a certification year of SA2015 or 
SA2020 which looks like one of the images below: 
 

 
Motorcycle helmets such as DOT and Snell M are NOT allowed. 
 
If you are purchasing a helmet, please consider supporting our exclusive safety equipment supplier, 
HMS Motorsport. They provide a discount to CRMC members with presentation of membership card 
and all participants in the Performance Driving School. Call them at 978-406-4115 or email 
Zach@hmsmotorsport.com for more information.  
 
Please be aware that Snell SA2015 helmets may still be available from some suppliers, but they will 
not be accepted after 2025. Helmets with an SA2020 certification will be good for most organizations 
conducting track events through 2030. 
 
Details about helmets can be seen on the Snell Memorial Foundation website at http://www.smf.org/cert 
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